
 

Continued on other side 

247 Station Drive 

Westwood, MA 02090  

Mystic to Woburn Line Project 

Construction Update for Medford, MA   

Increased Traffic in Your Area 

September 14, 2020 
  

Dear Neighbor,   
 

Eversource construction crews have been working in your neighborhood for several months as part of the Mystic to 

Woburn Line Project. Currently, construction activity is continuing on South Street. This work is part of our everyday 

effort to deliver reliable energy to you, our customer. As we perform this necessary work, we are continuing to follow the 

Covid-19 health guidance issued by federal, state, and regulatory officials.  
 

We’re Always Working to Serve You Better    

In the coming weeks, crews will be working to install a new underground transmission line that will connect our Woburn 

Substation on Pond Street in Woburn with our Mystic Substation off Alford Street in Everett. The line will extend 

approximately 8 miles between the two substations and will pass through Woburn, Winchester, Medford, Somerville, 

Boston (Charlestown), and Everett. As aforementioned, this work is part of our everyday effort to deliver reliable energy to 

you, our customer.   
 

What You Can Expect 

First, we want you to know that this work will not interrupt electric service to your property. Eversource is working with 

local officials to ensure traffic is managed in a manner that maintains safe working conditions and minimizes impacts to 

vehicular and pedestrian traffic. Please note that Eversource and local officials may make in-field alterations as necessary. 
 

For the next several weeks, crews will continue excavating trench and installing pipe to contain the new transmission cable on 

South Street in Medford. To make room for this challenging work, South Street will remain closed to non-local traffic, Monday 

through Friday from 7 am – 4 pm and traffic detours will be in place near your home. Traffic from South Street will continue to 

be redirected to Manning Street, Walnut Street, Emerson Street, and other side streets in the vicinity of South Street. Please 

refer to the detour map on page 2. 
 

For updates on project work schedule and traffic detours, please refer to the Eversource Project Website: 

https://www.eversource.com/content/Mystic-Woburn-Project   
 

For More Information 
Keeping the lines of communication open is important to us. We will continue to provide regular project notifications via 

mailings, phone calls, email (where available), and project updates on Eversource.com. If you would like to discuss this project 

work with us, please call 1-800-793-2202, or send an email to ProjectInfo@eversource.com. 

 

Sincerely,  

Sean Shortell  

Sean Shortell 

Eversource Outreach Representative 
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South Street Detour Map 


